Dear Parents, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The students in our first-grade classroom have chosen to learn about bats.  We will be doing a variety of exciting activities in the classroom, but there will also be an at-home component. We would love for parents and caregivers to partner with us to complete this fascinating research. Students will come home with a “Bat Observation Journal.” It is important that students simply observe bats from a distance. While most bats are safe, it is always important to give all wildlife space and to avoid any physical contact. If there is an area around your home where you have seen bats in the past, this is the perfect place to observe. If you have not seen bats, watch the sky near dusk, this the best time to see bats feeding. Please do not be concerned if you don’t see any bats. In science, it is often the lack of activity that provides us with the most information. If there are no bats around your home, you are still a valuable partner in the research project. While more data is always better, I understand that life happens. If your child is unable to observe every night, it is perfectly okay. Bats prefer fair-weather, so there is no need to be out in stormy or cold weather - bats won’t be out there either. Please read over all parts of the journal and feel free to call or email me with any questions you may have. The observation period will last for one month from April 1-April 30. 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support!


